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_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
February 14th 2024 

Dear Parents of Children in Year 6, 

 

Re- Tudor Leavers Hoodies and the Year 6 Skiing Experience! 

 

To give our year 6 children a fantastic end to their time at Tudor, we are 

excited to share the following information.  

 

In the Summer term, we have planned for the Year 6 children to enjoy 4 

weeks of skiing tuition at the Hemel Snow Centre (Thursday afternoons in 

June). They will also be able to wear 2024 Tudor Leaver Hoodies for the 

complete summer term. 

 

We are keen for the children enjoy an awesome end of year experience but we must try to keep the related costs 

manageable. We have been unable to source additional funding to help offer an additional trip to Chessington but we 

trust you understand the difficulties that schools face when trying to offer such opportunities. As the recent newsletter 

highlighted, Tudor Primary subsidises every single trip/ club/ experience and there are very few schools that are able to 

do this. We also were able to offer the year 6 PGL trip cost at approx. 60% of what many schools charge. 

 

For the skiing activities as well as the leavers hoodie, we request a parental contribution of £60. We trust this subsidised 

cost demonstrates the level of contribution the school is making. The contribution can be made in instalments via 

ARBOR or the school office/ school. The schedule of payments is as follows: 

- £20 by end of March 

- +£20 by end of April  
- +£20 by end of May  

 

Please highlight on the slip below if you would be in support of this summer opportunity. If there is sufficient support, we 

will confirm the plans and share further information. Please complete/return the slip to the school office by Fri 1st March. 

 

In regard to the hoodies, the children can wear them to school instead of their ‘normal’ Tudor jumper 

for the full summer term. We think your SUPER children will love being able to do this as it will help them 

feel extra special. The hoodies will have ‘24’ printed on the back. You have the option to add your 

child’s name to the list of names within the number. Please complete the hoodie questions on the 

attached slip to ensure we have the correct information. Their first name will be on the back and the 

school badge will be embroidered on the front. Please add an X to the sheet below if you do NOT 

want the name of your child within the 24 graphic. (Otherwise this will be automatically included.)  

 

Thanks in advance for your support. Let’s make the end of their time at Tudor TRULY memorable! 

 

Mr Weightman and the staff team at Tudor Primary  

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Tudor Primary 2024 Year 6 Summer Experience! 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………. Parent/Carer Name………………………………… 

I would like my child to receive a school year 6 leavers’ hoodie and enjoy the ‘Year 6 Skiing Experience’. I am able to 

pay £60 towards the total (subsidised) costs. I understand that if the school does not receive sufficient contributions, the 

offer will not be able to go ahead and all monies will be returned. 

 

Hoodie info: 

I am happy for my child’s first name to appear in the rear graphic  

 

I DO NOT WANT my child’s name on the back within the ‘24’ graphic             TICK ONE ONLY 

   

Age/Size (circle):  9/11 (32") 12/13 (34")  SM (36")  ME (40")  Other size? Contact school 

 

Signed…………………………………………… 


